
From: Kontz, Craig 
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2019 2:03 PM 
To: Luina, Scott 
Subject: RE: Letter to NRC 
Attachments: ML18016A032.pdf 
 
This one? 
From: Luina, Scott  
Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2019 2:01 PM 
To: Kontz, Craig  
Subject: Letter to NRC 
Kontz – 
Can you find a letter that TVA sent to NRC in approximately December 2017 or January 2018, about the 
Anchor Darling Double Disc Valves issue at Browns Ferry? Apparently it said something about how they 
are following the BWR owner’s group recommendations.  
Scott K. Luiña, Senior Special Agent 
Office of Investigations, Region II 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
245 Peachtree Center Avenue, NE Suite 1200 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303-1257 
Desk: 404- 997-4874  
Cell: 404-357-2442 
Office: 404-997-4878  
Fax: 404-997-4908 
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